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VIA E-MAIL 
 
August 31, 2020 
 
Ontario Energy Board 
Attn: Kirsten Walli, Board Secretary 
P.O. Box 2319 
27th Floor, 2300 Yonge Street 
Toronto ON M4P 1E4 
 
RE:  EB-2020-0160 – EGI Windsor Line – S101 Application – FRPO Motion 
 
We are writing on behalf of the Federation of Rental-housing Providers of Ontario (FRPO) in 
response to the Board’s letter of clarification of August 28th. 
 
Evidence from the County of Essex revealed its concern over capacity on the western leg of the 
Windsor Line replacement that was not included in issues in the original EB-2010-0172 
proceeding.  Given our desire to ensure the Board was fully informed and to pursue 
understanding in the interest of contributing to a compromise in the public interest, we 
requested information on the actual capacity of the western half of the replacement pipe 
proposed.    
 
Having received the Board’s above-referenced letter, FRPO formally withdraws its motion 
submitted August 24th.   
 
 
Respectfully Submitted on Behalf of FRPO, 
 
 
 
 
 
Dwayne R. Quinn 
Principal 
DR QUINN & ASSOCIATES LTD. 
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